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From: Sara Brandt Vorel

Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 9:41 AM

To: Kristen Walentisch

Cc: Kendra Jacobs

Subject: FW: Old Town Massage Center

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hello All, 

Letter of support for September docket case. 

Best, 
Sara 

Sara Brandt-Vorel 
Urban Planner 
City of Alexandria 
Department of Planning and Zoning, Room 2100 
City Hall 
301 King Street 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Sara.BrandtVorel@alexandriava.gov  
Phone: 703.746.3819 
Fax: 703.838.6393 

From: Rick Terrell [mailto:terrellr@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 9:34 AM 

To: Sara Brandt Vorel 

Subject: Old Town Massage Center 

Good Morning, 

I am writing to voice my support for the move of Old Town Massage Center to a new location on 
Wythe Street.  My wife and I have been clients for many years, and we cannot speak highly enough 
not only of the excellent service provided there, but also of the professionalism and outstanding 
customer service exhibited by Jette Hansen and her staff.  It would be a pleasure to have the 
Massage Center within walking distance from our home, and they would be a welcome addition to the 
community.  We encourage the Commission and the City to decide favorably on the proposed 
relocation. 

Thank you, 

Rick and Karen Terrell 
702 Kahn Place 
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